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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

This week the Year 6 pupils have 
been away in Devon at PGL.  It 
sounds like they have had a fantas-
tic time away, taking part in a range 
of activities to build their confi-
dence including Go Ape, Jacobs 
ladder and the Leap of Faith. The 
children also had a chance to build 
rafts and even have a go on the pis-
tol range. Trips like these take a lot 
of organisation and planning. 
Many thanks needs to go to Jennie 
and Kirsten in the office as well as 
Mrs Handley, Mrs Grisenthwaite 
and Mrs O’Connor for their hard 
work—they all deserve a well 
earned rest this weekend.  

Today, Year 3 took us back in time 
in their sharing assembly, showing 
us what they had been doing in 
class. This included children read-
ing out their descriptive writing, 
showing their art work and even a 
short video. Well done to all the 
children for speaking so well in 
front of the audience and thank 
you to Miss Leto for putting it to-
gether. 

Next week, Aboyne goes outdoors 
and there is a range of events taking 
place . The week is part of the dis-
trict's Sustainability Festival and we 
are looking forward to spending as 
much time as we can outside in our 
newly opened grounds, and in our 
local community.  Please make sure 
that the children have plenty of sun 
cream and a hat, as well as an appro-
priate jacket if it rains. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Warmest wishes,  

Mr. Smithard 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Hot chocolate Friday is back next 
week. We’ll catch up with todays on 
Monday 

LEARNING POWERS CERTIFICATES 

Super Squirrel (Resourcefulness):    Cian 
(Y3) All of Year 6 

Tough Tortoise (Resilience):  Aryana ® 

Wise Owl (Reflectiveness): Harri (Y2) 
Bryony (Y5)  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

23rd—27th May—Aboyne Goes Out-
doors 

Fri 27th May— Queen’s Jubilee Picnic 

Mon 30th-Fri 3rd Jun  - HALF TERM 

Mon 6th– 10th June— Jubilee Week 

Fr 24th June (9- 10 am) - Cup of Tea with 
the Head. 

 



Frostheart  
by Jamie Littler 

Recommended by Jocelyn (Y5) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“It’s a brilliant book about adventures of a boy 

called Ash. Its very exciting, I can’t wait to see 

what happens next! 

MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE 

 

PLEASE read the email sent today 

regarding the new Gateway and 
lunch ordering system. Any ques-

tions or concerns please email the 
school office on                                  

admin@aboyne.herts.sch.uk  

 

This Week’s Gallery—Year 6 PGL Trip 

 


